
CHURCH INFORMATION 

1606 Norma St., State College, PA 16801; (814) 234-2039 
www.universitymennonite.org 

Pastor: Kate Heinzel 

Submissions for bulletin: bulletin@universitymennonite.org 
Deadline for bulletin inclusion: Thursday end of day 

Staff and volunteer leadership  

Pastor: Kate Heinzel, kate@universitymennonite.org   717-606-2909 

Worship coordinator:  

  Ben Wideman, ben.wideman@gmail.com   215-859-0037 

Elders: 

 Laura Litwiller, 1978lauraashley@gmail.com  717-543-3419 

 Doug Yoder, dv83yoder@gmail.com   814-933-6896 

 Faith King, faithyk33@gmail.com   814-571-5666 

Cong. chair: Cathy Bresee, cbs4@psu.edu  814-933-8005 

Asst. chair: Terry Yoder, tkyoder93@gmail.com   814-321-4964 

Treasurer: Jim Rosenberger, jlrosenberger@gmail.com   814-234-2167 

University Mennonite Church's safe-child policy demonstrates our 
commitment to the physical safety and the spiritual growth of all our children 
and youth, ages birth to 18, as well as to our volunteers who care for them. 
The complete policy is posted in the lobby entrances and in the nursery room.  

Our church maintains a Google Group email list to keep members informed 
about prayer requests and happenings in the community. Request to join 
the email sharing list by completing this online form: 
https://forms.gle/1EJ4YfuSWnj2LDrR8  

Sign up to receive Pastor Kate’s midweek email newsletter at: 
http://eepurl.com/gtOJur  

Missed worship? Our church services are being recorded and published on our 
website at: http://www.universitymennonite.org/worship-service-recordings-
current/  

Church calendar - https://universitymennonite.org/calendar/  

Check out the latest Menno Media -ing podcast produced by our very own 
Ben Wideman: https://www.mennomedia.org/ing-podcast/   

Church Wi-Fi information – Connect to umc, password mennosimons 

Sunday Worship 

June 18, 2023, 10 am 
 

 

 

  “Day by day, as they spent much time together in 
the temple, they broke bread at home and ate 

their food with glad and 
generous[c] hearts, praising God and having the 

goodwill of all the people.” 
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ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Worship Leader: Bethany Spicher Schonberg         Accompanist: Hal Kunkel 

Welcome 

Prelude – Montage of songs from The Okee Doke Brothers 

Call to worship 

Lighting the peace lamp 

Singing 
  God of Grace and God of Glory, VT 716 
  God of the Bible, VT 420 

Scripture – Acts 2:41-47 read by Amy Sattler 

Voices of the congregation – Ross Hardison 
   What is the Spirit of God doing in our church? 

Children’s time –Bethany Spicher Schonberg 

Singing – Let Us Build a House, VT 36 

Sermon – Pastor Kate Heinzel 

Sermon response – music by Micah Spicher Schonberg 

Sharing time – Pastor Kate 
            How is the Spirit moving in your life? … and at UMC? 
            How have you experienced God moving in your life? 

Introduction of visitors/announcements/birthdays/anniversaries 

Sending song – We, Your People, Sing Your Praises VT 849 

Announcements 

Masking protocol – As of the printing of the bulletin, Centre County is currently in 
the low community transmission level for COVID-19 and masks are optional for 
attendance in church on Sunday. 

Join us in the sanctuary after worship and coffee for a presentation and discussion 
with Esther Prins concerning Christian nationalism.  

During the discussion after worship all children can help with a service project in 
the nursery—snacks provided! 

Stick around for a fellowship potluck meal after the discussion hour. Weather 
permitting, we will gather in Tussey View Park for a picnic. If it rains, we’ll dine 
together in the fellowship hall. All are welcome, hope to see you there!  

Announcements (cont.) 

Coming up at UMC - Check out the church calendar for more details 
https://universitymennonite.org/calendar/  

Jun 20, 12 pm – Lectio Divina on Zoom 
Jun 22, 7 am – Men’s fellowship breakfast at the Waffle Shop, 364 E College Ave 
Jun 25, 10 am – Church around the table worship at homes 
Jun 26, 7 pm – Sacred harp singing, church foyer  
Jun 27, 12 pm – Lectio Divina on Zoom 
Jul 2, 11:15 am – Sermon discussion and response after worship and coffee  
Jul 3-5 MennoCon 2023, Kansas City 
Jul 4, 12 pm – Lectio Divina on Zoom 
Jul 10, 7 pm – Sacred harp singing, church foyer  
Jul 11, 12 pm – Lectio Divina on Zoom 
Jul 13, 7 am – Men’s fellowship breakfast at the Waffle Shop, 364 E College Ave 
Jul 16, 11:15 am – Sermon discussion and response after worship and coffee  
             Noon fellowship meal 

Mennonite Church USA is hosting a collaborative Youth & Young Adult Climate 
Summit, July 7, 2023, at the Kansas City (Missouri) Convention Center. The event 
will bring together experts in climate change, spiritual activism, and social justice to 
explore the ways that young people ages 14 to 25 can put their faith to work to 
address the spiritual and human crisis caused by climate change. Register 
here: mennoniteusa.org/news/climate-summit 

Camping at Greenwood Furnace on July 28-30. Join in any way you like—one 
night, two nights, or simply for the day or a meal. Saturday activities, which will 
center around the Founder’s Pavilion (near the ballfield and picnic area), will 
include 3 pm kickball and/or hike, 4 pm yard games and fellowship, 5 pm potluck 
dinner, 6 pm singing. Doan's Bones pork BBQ, baked beans, and rolls will be 
provided for the potluck, and everyone is welcome (but not required) to bring side 
dishes or dessert to accompany the meal. RSVP for the meal is appreciated. Please 
contact Bethany if you're coming. (micahandbethany@gmail.com)  

Need help? We are a community with talents, tools, and a willingness to serve 
each other. If you need help - gathering groceries, yard work, etc., let Kate know. 
There are some here who might be able to lend a hand. 

Your offerings support UMC – Remember to support UMC with your financial gifts. 
Offering baskets are by the doors to the sanctuary or you can make your offering 
the following ways: 

• Mail a check to our treasurer, 1606 Norma Street, State College PA, 16801 

• Donate on the church website at 
http://www.universitymennonite.org/donate 

• Set up an automatic payment with your bank (bill pay service) 

• Use a service like Zelle https://www.zellepay.com/ 
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